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Press Release 

 

 
A $125.00 cheque from the Quinn Stevenson Memorial 
Athletic and Spirit Trust prompts the Regina Midget AA 
Pacers to pay it forward to Regina youth in a huge way. 
Thanks to the generosity of many, they’ve turned that 
$125.00 into over $1800.00 of support...and still have 

$35.00 left over 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – July 10, 2015 
 
After coming in second at a baseball tournament in Saskatoon, The Regina Midget AA Pacers 
received an extra cheque for $125.00 from the Quinn Stevenson Memorial Athletic and Spirit Trust 
with the directive to “pay it forward” to the baseball community however they saw fit. The Pacers 
players decided to organize a skills camp for youth who are interested in baseball, but not likely to be 
part of an organized team. 
 
 
Queen Elizabeth Park (on Broadway Ave, Between McAra St. and Centre St.) 
Regina, SK. from 1:00 p.m.- 3:00 p.m. on Saturday, July 11th. 
 

Thanks to the generous support of the Pacers’ families, Dream Brokers Regina, Baseball Regina and 
Western Cycle and Sports, the Pacers will host a skills camp for 20 youth, aged 7-10 years.  The 
youth will practice and then play a fun game with the Pacers players. They will take more than the 
memory of the day with them when they walk away. Each child will receive a t-shirt, hat, previously-
loved glove and bat, and a new baseball. A few will be able to take home some catchers equipment 
and other miscellaneous items. They will also go home with a full belly, thanks to Mr. Sub. 
 
The support received has been so amazing that the Pacers contacted the Stevenson family to share 
the story. Quinn’s parents, Bonny and Craig Stevenson, plan on attending the event on Saturday to 
be a part of another action inspired by the memory of their son. 
 
In case of inclement weather on Saturday, the camp will happen on Sunday, July 12th, from 1:00-3:00 at 
Queen Elizabeth Park. 
 
 
 
About The Quinn Stevenson Memorial Athletic and Spirit Trust 
Quinn Stevenson was an engaged, involved, driven and active member of the Saskatoon community, especially the sports 

community. When he was involved in a tragic car accident on August 3, 2013 and lost his life to a drunk driver, his family and friends 

set up the Quinn Stevenson Memorial Scholarship at Centennial Collegiate in Saskatoon, Sk, the high school from which Quinn had 
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graduated. Additionally, they created the Quinn Stevenson Memorial Athletic and Spirit Trust, which allows them to give back to the 

community in many other ways. The trust recently provided additional cash prizes at the Quinn Stevenson Memorial Midget AA 

Baseball Tournament in Saskatoon, with a request that the winners give back to their baseball community. For more information 

about Quinn Stevenson, the Scholarship and the Memorial Athletic and Spirit Trust, please visit 

https://sites.google.com/site/quinnbstevenson/home. 

 
 

 
For media inquiries, please contact: 
Barry Houlden            Bonny Stevenson 

Head Coach - Regina Midget AA Pacers               Co-founder, Quinn Stevenson Memorial Athletic & Spirit Trust  
Cellular: (306) 527-4477          Cellular: (306) 290-8278 
houldenb@myaccess.ca           bonnystevenson@sasktel.net 
 
Tami Denomie                       Craig Stevenson 
Manager – Regina Midget AA Pacers                     Co-founder, Quinn Stevenson Memorial Athletic & Spirit 

Cellular: (306) 526-6872           Cellular: (306) 290-4317 
t.olson@accesscomm.ca          stevensonfc@gmail.com 

 
 
      


